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Police at Dixie State University are offering people in the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
program fingerprinting services, a required step to secure driving privileges in Utah. 
The St. George campus decided to offer the service after the American Civil Liberties Union of Utah 
reached out to them. 
 
The organization says the service should help hundreds of DACA recipients and immigrants living in 
southern Utah. 
 
 
 


